
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

1 September, 2021 

CIRCULAR 37 of 2021 
 
TO: ALL CLUBS 
 

RE: Bowls ACT Events 
 
The ACT and NSW Governments have recently extended their lockdowns across the Bowls ACT 
Region which means that several scheduled events will no longer be able to go ahead as scheduled.  
 
While the announcement has confirmed that these events will no longer be going ahead as planned, 
there is currently no trajectory for a return to normal. As such, Bowls ACT wishes to advise that a 
decision will not be made on confirming dates for events until such time as a road ahead is advised.  
 
Events that are now postponed, with a decision to be made in the future once we know more, 
include; 
 
CoCC Pairs 
Mixed pairs 
AMA Projects Invitational Singles 
Mid-Week Pennants 
 
All nominations for the Mid-Week Pennant will be cancelled. Pending the release of an updated 
competition a new EOI for nominations will be circulated for the competition in the hopes of reviving 
the season as best as possible.  
 
Bowls ACT is currently working on building the 2022 Calendar, however, we are still looking to 
ensure we can complete the 2021 season as well as begin the 2022 season.  
 
For the time being, please stay safe and well and we’ll see you back on the greens when we can.  
 
Ciaran O’Rourke 
 
Executive Officer 


